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Kenco Makes Sustainer-Level Donation  

 

Lakeland, FL. – The American Logistics Aid Network (ALAN) announced today that Kenco is now a 

2024 Sustainer-level Partner.  

 

“Kenco’s generous contribution showcases how committed the supply chain industry is to investing in 

effective and efficient disaster relief,” said ALAN Executive Director Kathy Fulton. “We’re thrilled to 

welcome it as a 2024 partner and look forward to highlighting the major impact it will have on our ability 

to respond to disaster.”  

 

Kenco’s contribution arrived in conjunction with a Sustainer-level gift from Shippers Group, which 

Kenco acquired in 2023. The partnership of these industry powerhouses will greatly support ALAN as it 

enters a new phase of growth and leadership in the disaster relief space.  

 

“Our team at Kenco works to bring people, processes and technology together to orchestrate and enable 

positive outcomes and results for our customers,” said Kenco CEO Denis Reilly. “We are proud to 

support ALAN as the organization strives to achieve the same for those impacted by disasters and 

demonstrates to our industry that compassion and supply chains can and should go hand in hand.” 

  

### 

  

About Kenco: Kenco supplies integrated logistics solutions that include distribution, eCommerce 

fulfillment, comprehensive transportation management and material handling equipment services, and 

customized supply chain solutions – all designed for Operational Excellence. Kenco continues to be a 

leading 3rd party logistics provider in North America, building lasting customer relationships for over 70 

years. Kenco’s focus is to support customers’ business needs through connected solutions and to redefine 

third-party logistics by offering innovative solutions. 

 

About ALAN: Founded in 2005, ALAN provides donated logistics assistance to disaster relief 

organizations before, during and after catastrophic events. It is aided in these efforts by financial 

supporters, volunteers and in-kind donors. In 2023 and 2022 it coordinated compassionate supply chain 

services for disasters such as the Maui wildfires, Hurricane Idalia, the southwest tornadoes, the southern 
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border crisis, the California winter storms, the Türkiye-Syria earthquakes, Hurricane Ian, Hurricane 

Fiona, the attacks on Ukraine, the flooding in Eastern Kentucky, and the COVID-19 pandemic. To learn 

more, visit http://www.alanaid.org 

 

https://www.alanaid.org/

